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Via Electronic & 1st Class Mail 
 
December 2, 2020 
 
Elwood Fox, D.O. 
PO Box 178  
Gorham ME 04038-0178 
 
Re:  Maine License #DO1709 
 
Dear Dr. Fox: 
 
The Board of Osteopathic Licensure has received the enclosed Certification to Revoke License(s) & Recreational 
Vehicle Registration(s) against your license identified above, from the Maine Department of Health and Human 
Services, Division of Support Enforcement and Recovery.  You have been identified and verified by the 
Department of Health and Human Services as an obligor who is not in compliance with a legal Child Support order.  
 
The Board is required by law to take action against your license.  This letter constitutes formal notice to you that 
your Maine license to practice osteopathic medicine is immediately revoked pursuant to the provisions of 
19-A M.R.S. § 2201(6) (13) and 19 M.R.S. § 2202 (7).   
 
This revocation is final and cannot be appealed to the Board.  The practice of your profession after revocation 
constitutes unlicensed practice, a Class E crime. 
 
The Board will consider reissuance of your license following receipt of a Statement of Compliance issued by the 
Department of Health and Human Services verifying that you are in compliance with your order of support [19-A 
M.R.S. § 2201(13) and (14)]. 
 
Please do not contact this office regarding this matter.  All inquiries regarding this notice must be made to Shari 
Peterson whose name and telephone number (207/822-2068) are referenced on the attached Department of Health 
and Humans Services, Certification to Revoke License(s) & Recreational Vehicle Registration(s). 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 

Susan E Strout 
Executive Secretary 
 
Enclosure 
  
cc: Lisa Wilson, Assistant Attorney General 
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JANET T. MILLS 
GOVERNOR 

 
 
 
 

SCOTT A. THOMAS, D.O. 
BOARD CHAIR 

 
 

SUSAN E. STROUT 
EXECUTIVE SECRETARY 


